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October 29, 2013

RECEIVED

Mr. Tyler O’'Donnell

Environmental Protection Specialist ocT 2 92013
State of Colorado ' DIVISION OF RECLAMATION
Division of Reclamation, Mining, & Safety MINING AND SAFETY

1313 Sherman Street — Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

RE:  GP Aggregates, LLC. — West Farm Pit — Technical Revision No. 2 Request
File No. M-2008-078, Request for Decision Date Extension

Dear Mr. O'Donnell,

GP Aggregates, LLC. (GP) has received the Division’s Technical Revision No. 2 Request
second adequacy review comments letter dated October 25, 2013. As a result of the Divisions
second adequacy review comments additional information will need to be included in the
Technical Revision No. 2 request for your approval. GP is requesting an extension to the current
October 31, 2013 decision date for this Technical Revision request to November 29, 2013. This
extension is required for GP to have sufficient time to gather and develop the additional

information, and for the Division to review it.

Thank you for your consideration of this decision date extension request. Please feel free to

contact me with any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

T

Todd Yee
J&T Consulting, Inc.

cc: Karl Nyquist
GP Aggregates, LLC.
7991 Shaffer Parkway, Suite 200
Littleton, CO 80127

-

!"l 305 Denver Avenue — Suite D « Fort Lupton CO 80621 « Ph: 303-857-6222 « Fax: 303-857-6224



